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STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Neiman Young    Assistant City Manager  Executive  
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
City Council requested an update on the North Beach Canal Request for Information (RFI). 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
The City of Corpus Christi’s Contracts and Procurement Department published a Request for 
Information (RFI) for the North Beach Navigable Canal project. The purpose of the RFI was to 
determine how the project could be designed, constructed, and maintained by a developer and 
how it would improve North Beach drainage infrastructure. 
 
The City received one response from a partnership between the Blackard Company and the 
Frazier Company.  
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Presentation – North Beach RFI Update 

 

North Beach Canal Request for Information (RFI) Update 
 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of December 14, 2021 


